
RHI
Regulatory Harmonization Institute

February 21, 2012

ICANN

Suite 330, 4676 Admiralty Way

Marina del Rey, CA 90292

Subject: Letter for support for DotHealth, LLC / .health

This letter is to confirm that Regulatory Harmonization Institute, Inc. fully supports the application for .health

submitted to ICANN by DotHealth, LLC in the New gTLD Program. As the CEO, I confirm that I have the

authority of Regulatory Harmonization Institute to be writing to you on this matter.

We have carefully reviewed how DotHealth, LLC intends to operate and manage the .health new gTLD registry,

and we are highly supportive of the proposed policies and procedures that have been identified for the

purposes of this application. In sharing a commitment to safety, information quality and trust, these policies

and procedures are very consistent with the standards, policies and best practices that Regulatory

Harmonization Institute already supports and advocates to our membership and key stakeholders.

Regulatory Harmonization Institute supports this application, and in doing so, understands that in the event

that the application is successful, DotHealth, LLC will be required to enter into a Registry Agreement with

ICANN and comply with consensus policies developed through the ICANN multi-stakeholder policy processes.

I can advise that in the event that this application is successful, Regulatory Harmonization Institute will enter

into a separate agreement with DotHealth, LLC. This agreement will outline the conditions under which we

support them in the operation of the .health TLD, and the circumstances under which we would withdraw that

support.

Yours sincerely,

.........
CE a ..........J
RHI

Regulatory Harmonization Institute

CC: Andy Weisberg, Chief Executive Officer

DotHealth, LLC

354 Walthery Avenue

Ridgewood, NJ 07450 USA


